
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

TENDER NOTICE 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 16 OF 22/23 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS TO EXPLORE THE POTENTIAL OF SMART ELECTRICITY 

METERING SYSTEM FOR MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY  

 
The Msunduzi Municipality hereby invites proposals from the suitable experienced companies who can 
plan, produce and successfully implement the smart electricity metering system for Msunduzi Municipality. 
 
Interested tenderers are required to submit a Bidder Registration Form of which is available on the 
Msunduzi Municipality’s website www.msunduzi.gov.za in the Tenders Folder / Database Forms. The 
registration period will begin from Thursday, 18 August 2022 and end at the close of business on Friday, 
26 August 2022. The Bidder Registration Form must be completed and e-mailed to 
vuyani.msimang@msunduzi.gov.za. Tenderers who fail to register within the above registration 
period will not be eligible to submit a tender document.  
 
The Msunduzi Municipality will continue to advertise its Tender Notices on the National Treasury e-Tender 
Publication Portal and Municipal website. Tender documents will only be e-mailed to potential tenderers 
that have timeously submitted their Bidder Registration Forms as per the above stated timeframe. The 
details of the Compulsory Tender Briefing will be contained within the tender document. 

 
For any technical related enquiries, please contact Bhekamangwane Kanyile / Cyncol Sibiya (Electricity) 
on direct Telephone No. 033 – 392 5002 or e-mail address bhekamangwane.kanyile@msunduzi.gov.za 
/ cyncol.sibiya@msunduzi.gov.za. 
 
For any procurement related enquiries, please contact Vuyani Msimang (Supply Chain Management Sub-
Unit) on direct Telephone No. 033 – 392 2807 or e-mail address vuyani.msimang@msunduzi.gov.za. 
 
Tenders must be submitted both in hard copy and on a CD/USB Flash Drive contained in sealed 
envelopes and marked with “Contract No. SCM 16 OF 22/23 and the Contract Description and must 
be placed in the Tender Box located in the Foyer, Ground Floor, City Hall, 169 Chief Albert Luthuli Street, 
Pietermaritzburg, 3201, not later than 12h00 on Friday, 23 September 2022, when they will be publicly 
opened. Only tenders placed in the Tender Box shall be accepted.  
 
 
The Msunduzi Municipality expects businesses within the Pietermaritzburg and Midlands Region to 
support its contract and BEE/SMME initiatives. 
 
 
 
 
 
MRS N. M. NGCOBO (ACTING CITY MANAGER) 
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